
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

Public comments will be heard by the Board of Directors of the Hayden Lake 
Irrigation District, at the Hayden Lake District office, 2160 W. Dakota Ave., 
Hayden, ID, Tuesday, December 3, 2024, at 5:00 pm, for the purpose of 
considering the following petition for annexation of land within the Hayden Lake 
Irrigation District and/or written objection made therefore: 
 
A petition presented by JJJJ Limited Partnership, for the Hayden Sky Subdivision 
Annexation, 127.64 acres, more or less, Parcel #H0000-016-5200, legally 
described as SW EX N2-N2-NW EX TX#24515 1651N04W, into Hayden Lake 
Irrigation District.  
 
Written objections to this petition may be delivered to the office stated above 
prior to the time of the meeting. 
 
Dated this 6th day November 2024. 
 
Hayden Lake Irrigation District 
Branden Rose 
District Administrator  
 
Legal Published 11/9/24, 11/16/24 & 11/23/24 


